
 
Governors Required 

 
Are you interested in supporting rural Church of England schools, and through them the 
wider community? 
Could you contribute your skills, experience, and passion to our team, whilst also developing 
your own knowledge and skillset, and adding to your CV? 
 
The Sussex Spires Federation Governing Board is looking for additional Foundation 
governors to enhance the existing team.  The Sussex Spires Federation (SSF) consists of two 
schools, All Saints’ and St Richard’s Church of England Primary School in Heathfield, and 
Herstmonceux Church of England Primary School in Herstmonceux. 
 
Experience in education, business, finance, or marketing would be warmly welcomed, but 
we see the value that experience in many different areas could bring to our board, so please 
do reach out if you are interested.   
 
Having prior knowledge of the primary education sector is not a requirement. Please note 
that the role will require someone who is able to make a regular commitment to the 
position.  
 
If you are interested in being part of a friendly team who are striving to provide an excellent 
education to the next generation of children, please send an email to 
clerk@sussexspires.co.uk and attach a copy of your CV, together with a covering letter that 
sets out why you think you would be suitable for this position. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Liz Ford  
Chair of Governors 
The Sussex Spires Federation 
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